
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, September 7, 2022 11 :46 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2022 11:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Joseph Kelly <kellyjoeb@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2022 10:04 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Joseph Kelly <kellyjoeb@hotmail.com> 
Subject: FPL Monthly Bill 

To Whomever: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06050-2022 

I don't agree with this approved monthly minimum base bill of $25.00 which went into effect in June 2022. 
am a seasonal resident and my monthly bill from June-Dec. used to be from $9.00 to $15.00 as I only have the 
A/C running. Starting in June 2022, my monthly bill has been more than $27.00. I feel that this new base bill of 
$25.00/month is unfair and discriminates against seasonal residents. Most of us that are seasonal are on fixed 
income and we don't need these extra expenses added to our monthly bill. The permanent residents would 
not incur any additional costs to their monthly statements. This increase in the minimum base bill is "intended 
to help cover the fixed costs of operating the electric grid." I would have thought that my monthly bill was 
already helping to pay for this without adding more costs to my monthly bill. Therefore, I feel that this newly 
approved monthly minimum base bill of $25.00 discriminates against seasonal residents and should be 
dropped. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph B. Kelly 
23308 4 Mile Rd . 
Reed City, Ml 
231-832-3640 
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